
                                                                      

Bevington to Welcome Royal Couple to the Northwest Territories

July 4, 2011
For Immediate Release

Dennis Bevington the Member of Parliament for the Western Arctic will be part of the NWT 
welcoming party for the Duke and Duchess of Cambridge this evening in Yellowknife.  
“On behalf of all Northerners I am honoured to welcome their royal highnesses to the Northwest 
Territories on their first Royal Tour. We have such diversity here in the NWT, and our First Nations 
and Aboriginal people have a long storied history with the Royal family.”

Bevington will join Premier Floyd Roland, Yellowknife Mayor Gordon VanTighem and several First 
Nations Chiefs at the Yellowknife airport this evening to greet the Royal Couple. Bevington will also 
be attending the public event tomorrow at SombaK’e Park, and their departure at the Yellowknife 
airport on Wednesday.

“With the theme of ‘Moving Forward Together,’ the tour will provide the Duke and Duchess of 
Cambridge a first hand look at our diverse culture and our Northern Territory, I am sure that this Royal 
Tour will forge an enduring relationship with this extraordinary couple,” Bevington added.
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For more information contact:
Josh Campbell 
Constituency Assistant for Dennis Bevington MP
867-669-8817 or 867-444-0230
dennis.bevington.c1@parl.gc.ca
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